
 
 

 
 

 

 

P & C MEETING 
DATE: 28 February 2020 

TIME: 8.16am 

PRESENT: Larissa Polak, Jo Stewart, Kylie Sivewright, Michelle Taylor, Kelly Lewis, Lisa Ren, 
Kellie Keed, Arneeka Gill 

APOLOGIES: Nil  

Last Minutes were read and accepted by Jo Stewart 

BUSINESS: 

A light breakfast was held for a “Meet and Greet” to officially meet Larissa Polak our new Principal to find 
out more about the P & C and what we do. 

There was a general discussion of the P & C Fundraising events and we went through what is proposed for 
2020 (see attached) and the funds raised will go towards shade in the playground for years 3 – 6 and also 
books for years 3 – 6. 

The usual donation of $150 per class although last year this was going to be discussed at the staff meeting 
being held about the class room donations being combined to go towards the purchase of new headphones. 

The donation towards swimming and bus for swimming. 

Looking at changing the meeting time – there has been a Facebook Post with a poll to get votes on 8.15am on 
Tuesday or 4.15pm on Wednesday afternoon. 

AGM meeting to be a movie/pizza night on Wednesday 18 March 2020 at 5.30pm – this will be advertised 
via the Newsletter and Facebook. 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

$14,224.81 

Meeting Closed: 8.51am 
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